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Parent Information Evening 
Last Wednesday we shared a lovely evening in the school library with a group of parents 
who were keen to learn about how we teach reading these days. We always enjoy the 
company of our parents and it was a pleasure to share some details of our teaching practice 
with you. Thanks for coming along. 
Reports and Parent Meetings  
That time of year when we share information about your child’s progress at school is fast 
approaching. Reports will go home next week and teachers are available for parent 
meetings in the following week. It is important to have in your mind as you read reports 
that if your child is given a ‘sound’ grade, this means they are tracking well and as-expected 
for their grade level. Assessment data was very impressive throughout the school this term. 
PSSA Cricket Knockout -  OSSA (Green) team 
Our OSSA Green cricket team travelled to Mudgee yesterday for round 3 of the PSSA 
knockout. With only 9 players, they were up for a challenge. Billy and George bowled very 
well and OSSA had Mudgee all out for 72. Tom and Michael steadied the ship at the death 
to get OSSA home with the win. Thanks very much to Mr Giuffre and our parents for driving 
to Mudgee and for being there as support. Well done boys! 
Western Cross Country 
Our greatest apologies for misreporting last week! There were six (not 5) representatives 
who travelled to Geurie for the Cross Country today. Lacey Curran ran today as well.  
Parent Portal – Sentral  
Families of students in Years 3-6 will be invited to join the Sentral parent portal this week. 
We have sent access codes home today. Watch this space for parent meeting bookings. 
Casual Clothes Day – tomorrow 
Year 6 have organised  casual clothes day for tomorrow. Notes were in bags yesterday.  
Teachers Term 3 
Mrs Cole is getting ready to go on maternity leave at the end of the term. We will miss her 
dearly and we wish her all the very best! Staffing arrangements for the rest of the year are 
as follows. Mrs Willis will say goodbye to her part-time days in Year 1 and move up to Year 
3. Taking her place with Mrs Hunt will be Miss Natalie Burke who is a very experienced 
teacher. Both teachers will be spending time in their new classroom this term as part of 
their hand-over.  
Orange High School Show 
Our students will all travel into OHS in week 10 for their annual show. It is always exciting 
to see which of our old students appear on the stage. The cost for this will be $5. If your 
child was away for Bell Shakespeare, the fee will be transferred. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar 
 

June 
 
 

22nd Bell Shakespeare  
Workshop Yrs 3-6  
 

29th Orange High  
‘School Show’ K-6  
 

July 
 
 

1st Last day Term 2  
 
19th First day Term 3  

   
 
 

Merits 
 

Kinder/Year 1 
Isabelle, Henry and Kinga 

 
Year 1 

Quinn and Landon 
 

Year 2 
Lacey, Dash and Florence 

 
Year 3 

Sam and Alex 
 

Year 4/5 
Jamie, Darcy and Jack  

 
Year 5/6 

Josie, Tom, Honor and George 
 

 
 

 

 

Attendance Matters – This week we are looking at lateness to school 
  

School starts at 9.10. 
Social catch-up and 
crucial classroom 
teaching take place 
first thing every 
morning. 
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IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact us via email canobolaspandc@gmail.com 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

Please provide 24 pieces when it is your turn to cook 
 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 16th June, 2022  

 

Combis, Carthew, Diemar, Gorman, 
McCutcheon and Rorke  

 

The full roster for Term 2 can be found on Schoolstream under 
the P&C tab. 

 

 

P&C Meeting 
Wednesday 15th June 

in the School Library @ 6pm 
 

All welcome 

 

Year 3 artworks inspired by Bronwyn Bancroft 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Artworks on front by Year 2, inspired by ‘My Grandad Marches on ANZAC Day’ by Catriona Hoy 
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